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 2012 TPSD Kids’ Run 

 

 

    Lawndale PE Teacher Bo Boatner 

    Ms. Mary Ann Plasencia 

     

 

 

Lawndale Physical Education Teacher Bo Boatner will present information regarding 
a proposed running event scheduled for April 21, 2012.  If approved, the TPSD Kids’ 
Run is being planned for grades 3-6 elementary students of the district.  This will 
bring students and adults from across the district together as they represent their 
own schools as teams.   
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